
 

22 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 3 EGYPTIAN WORKSHOP, FRIDAY 7 JUNE 2024 

As part of year 3’s learning about Egyptians we have invited History of Life to come in to school to deliver the above 
workshop.  The workshop will take place on Friday 7 June 2024. 

The workshop will introduce the Egyptian way of life and give the children an insight into what Egyptians were like. 
They will learn about how archaeological evidence has been used to help us learn more about them and even have a 
look at some artefacts. The children will then work in groups and carry out activities about mummification and 
hieroglyphics.  

The decision not to take the children out of school for this workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, 
and our aim is to always keep costs down wherever possible for parents/carers. 

The cost for this event is £7.50 per child.  Please pay for your child’s place on School Gateway no later than Friday 24 
May 2024.  Please note, should we not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this valuable learning 
experience, the school will have no other alternative but to cancel this activity. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Walker                                                                                                                                                                  
Year 3 Teacher 
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